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Principalôs report 
Dear students, parents and friends,  
 
Wow! It has been so great to have our Grade 3/4 students onsite over the past 2 days and I am very much looking 
forward to having our Grade 5/6 students here tomorrow and Friday.  
Please refer to the table below to remember what days your Grade 3-6 child/ren will be attending onsite schooling 
and what days they still learn from home. 
ALL students will be at school together commencing TUESDAY 26th October.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Date School Attendance 

Week 2 
Monday 11th ï Friday 15th October 
  
Tuesday 12th October 
Wednesday 13th October 
  
Thursday 14th October 
Friday 15th October 

Foundation, Grade 1, Grade 2 = attend every day 
  
  
Grades 3 and 4  - attend school Tuesday & Wednesday  ONLY 
  
  
Grades 5 and 6 - attend school Thursday & Friday ONLY 
  

Week 3 
Monday 18thï Friday 22nd October 
  
Tuesday 19th October 
Wednesday 20th October 
  
Thursday 21st  October 
Friday 22nd  October 

  
Foundation, Grade 1, Grade 2 = attend every day 
  
  
Grades 3 and 4  - attend school Tuesday & Wednesday  ONLY 
  
Grades 5 and 6 - attend school Thursday & Friday  ONLY 
  

Monday 25th October Foundation, Grade 1, Grade 2 ONLY at school 
  

Tuesday October 26th ALL students return to face to face teaching 

           ²ōōŇ Ȩȫ Very Excited 
teacher to be 
back!! 

ROOM 12 

Room 13 



 

 

Continuedéé  
Term 4 Expectations: 
We continue to work under the operating guide from the Department of Education & Training with reference to 
Covid-19.  At this point in timeéé 
Face Masks:   
As of Monday 18th October, students in grades 3-6 are required to wear a face mask indoors at school. 
This is a health directive that all schools must follow. Given that students do not need to wear a face 
mask outside at recess I would encourage families to send a zip lock bag so that students can place their 
face mask into it when they leave the classroom for the recess breaks. Even sending a spare face mask 
might be an idea as we get used to these new requirements. We have a number of children already wear-
ing face masks and  

If your child is unwell then they are to remain at home.  

Assembly 
This weekôs Principal awards have the school focus of óRespectô.  I look forward to providing these dedicated 
students with their certificates on Friday morning.  
 

At this point in time, we continue to run our weekly assemblies online via WebEx ï we are not to meet in large 
gatherings so students will remain in their classroom OR for those grade levels still in remote learning at home, 
on their couch and tune into the assembly.  
 

PLEASE NOTE: For those tuning into our WebEx assembly from home it is important that you are out of bed, 
appropriately dressed and in an appropriate space within your home.   Please be aware that our whole school 
community can see you when online.  
 

For those who wish to get onto WebEx and join the assembly please use the following information:  
Join from the meeting link:  

 
 

qĎĎŲĮňĤ ňŵŇăĎũɯëĄĄĎŬŬ ĄōĊĎɰ ɢ ȩȭȬȨ ȫȬȩ ȬȭȰȰ 
 
qĎĎŲĮňĤ ŦëŬŬƑōũĊɢ ĪĊ9¾ȫȭ×ŇȬŵµ 
 
Grade 3/4 Billabong Ranch camp.  
 
Families should have received a notification via their parent portal on SENTRAL and a letter home yesterday 
about the refund process for the cancelled Billabong Camp. All charges for the Camp have been reversed and 
those families will now have a credit against their family in our accounting system.  
Please note:  
Ý CSEF contributions will remain against the family name in our accounting system to use for future camps. 
Ý Any EFT/Cash payments made towards this camp will sit against your family in our accounting system for 

future use OR can be refunded back to families upon request.  
Ý Any refund requests must include bank account details. Please fill out the refund sheet sent home.  
Ý The Payment batch will be processed on the 4th November for the direct debit refunds so please have your 

requests for refunds to the office by Friday 29th October.  
Ý DET auditing processes do NOT allow for schools to provide a cash refund.  

 

 
REMINDERS: 
Sunsmart 
As a SunSmart school we are required to wear sun smart hats from September through to the end of April. 
Please ensure that your child has a hat to wear during school hours, otherwise they will be asked to remain in the 
amphitheatre during the recess breaks.  
 

Water bottles 
Please remember that students should bring their own water bottle. We have bottle refill units near the gym and 
near the amphitheatre 
 

Canteen is open!   
For students onsite, the canteen remains operational on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
 

Kind Regards, 
Kim Saddlier 
Principal 
 

https://eduvic.webex.com/eduvic/j.php?MTID=m15e81fcb8969e3387b384b2df318f901 

https://eduvic.webex.com/eduvic/j.php?MTID=m15e81fcb8969e3387b384b2df318f901


 

 

                                       

 

 Thanks to Steven J for 
bringing in his violin to 
share with his peers!!! 


